
•  Rudy Fernandez 

• Drucilla Lyles  • Diane Reeve  • Adela Gonzalez 

• Tom & Shirley Browne  • Raymond Washington 

• Jim Woyak • Jim Fetzer  

• Ted Mazza • Harvesta Williams  
 

 

Please call the Parish Office if you would like a hospital 
visit or would like to remove your name from this list.  

 

Por favor llame a la oficina parroquial si desea una 
visita al hospital o le gustaría eliminar su nombre de 

esta lista. 
 

 

 

Events in August & September 

 
 

Sunday, August 27, Grief Support Group 
 after the 8:30 Mass in the Parish Hall 
 
Friday, September 1, 2:00 
 Blessing of the Sick 
 
Tuesday, September 5, 6:30-7:30 
 Parish Council Meeting 
 
Saturday, September 9, 11:00-3:00 
 School Sisters of St. Francis’ Oktoberfest 
 Proceeds support sisters and their missions. 
 Full details at www.sssf.org.  
 
Tuesday, Beginning September 12, 6:00-8:00 
 Grief Support A Path to Compassionate Healing 
 If you or someone you know has lost a spouse, 
 child, parent, family member, or friend, you are 
 likely facing significant challenges.  Grief 
 Support – A Path to Compassionate Healing is a 
 friendly, caring approach of walking alongside 
 others through one of life's most difficult 
 experiences.  The next 9-week Grief Support 
 series will be held at St. Francis Parish Center.  
 The meetings will be on Tuesday evenings, 
 starting 09/12/2023, 6:00-8:00 pm.  Register by 
 contacting Colleen Fredelake (414-303-4009) or 
 cfredelake@gmail.com. 
 
 

Thursday, September 14, 6:00 
 Social Justice Committee Meeting.   
 Parish Conference Room, to discuss ideas for 
 fall projects.  Looking for new members.   
 All are welcome. 
 
Thursday, September 14, 6:00 
 Baptism Class to register call Parish Office. 

Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time -  Vigésimo Primer Domingo del Tiempo Ordinario 

MASS SCHEDULE THIS WEEK 
 

HORARIO DE LAS MISAS 
 
 

Saturday, August 26,  
  Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 4:30 Mass, + Luella Zuehlke 
Sunday, August 27,  
 Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8:30 Mass, for the Intentions of the Capuchin Order 
 10:30 Mass, + Evangelina Gonzalez, 
            by Adela Gonzalez & Family &  
            Isaora Morales & Family 
 6:15 Mass,   + Larry Schubert, by Jude Schubert 
 

Monday, August 28, Weekday in Ordinary Time  
 1 Thes. 1:1-5, 8b-10, Mt. 23:13-22 
Tuesday, August 29, Weekday in Ordinary Time   
 1 Thes. 2:1-8, Mk. 6:17-29 
Wednesday, August 30, Weekday in Ordinary Time  
  1 Thes. 2:9-13, Mt. 23:27-32 
Thursday, August 31, Weekday in Ordinary Time  
  1 Thes. 3:7-13, Mt. 24:42-51 
Friday, September 1, Weekday in Ordinary Time  
  1 Thes. 4:1-8, Mt. 25:1-13 
 

Saturday, September 2,  
 Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 4:30 Mass, for the Intentions of the Capuchin Order 
Sunday, September 3,  
 Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8:30 Mass, for the Intentions of the Capuchin Order 
 10:30 Mass, + Evangelina Gonzalez, 
             by Adela Gonzalez & Family &  
            Isaora Morales & Family 
 6:15 Mass, for the Intentions of the Capuchin Order 

 
Parish Support 

Thank you for your generosity! 

MAILING DONATIONS: Checks can be written out 
to St. Francis of Assisi Church and mailed to the 
Parish Office at 1937 N. Vel R. Phillips Ave, 
Milwaukee, WI 53212. Please use the memo line to 
describe the purpose of your donation. 
 

AUTOMATED ELECTRONIC GIVING; Visit 
www.stfrancismil.org and click on the Donate  
button in the upper left bar. Using this system, you can 
set up a monthly electronic donation to take the place 
of your weekly offering, eliminating the need for an 
envelope. You can also make a one-time donation for 
a specific event. Use the comment section on the 
donation screen to describe the purpose of your 
donation. Electronic giving can be made by PayPal or 
by entering your credit card information. If you need 
help setting this up, please contact the Parish Office.  
For charge-less automatic payments:  Contact your 
bank and set up an automatic bill pay.  Your bank will 
send regular check payments directly to St Francis 
with no charge to you.  Your full donation will come 
to St. Francis. 
 
 

                              

Pray for / Oren por... 

http://www.sssf.org/


 



AUGUST 27, 2023                                                                                                              ST. FRANCIS OF ASSISI 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  Common Ground is an organization that addresses social concerns in our     
                  community and city of Milwaukee. St. Francis Parish is a member of         
                  Common Ground. 
 

                  Presently, it is directing its efforts to improve public housing in the city. A     
                  public hearing will be held on Monday, August 28, to continue to press city     
                  officials to improve the living conditions of those in public housing.  
 

                  Please try to attend this meeting at Metropolitan Missionary Baptist  
                  Church, 1345 W Burleigh St, Milwaukee. The meeting will run from  
                  6:00-7:30 PM. Your presence is welcome for whatever time you can afford.    
                  Thank you very  much. 

 
Happy Birthday to Laura 
Guterrez, the mother of Mireya 
and Sofía and “Bernie” 
Gutierrez, who celebrated her 
98th birthday earlier this month. 
God bless you in your life! 
 
Feliz Cumpleaños a Laura 
Gutierrez, la mamá de Mireya y 
Sofia y “Bernie” Gutierrez, quien 
celebró su cumpleaños de 98 años 
al comienzo de julio. ¡Dios la 
bendiga en su vida!  

FALL Outdoor  
Labyrinth Day of Reflection 
Saturday-September 23, 2023 
Register by SEPTEMBER 17, 
2023. 
Time: 10 am - 4 pm / Sliding 
Fee ($85-$100) Lunch is 
included.  
Contact: Sr. Stella DeVenuta  
414-581-4006  
              

                                                                         

Miriam Rita Muniz died on 
August 11. Her funeral was 
celebrated at St. Francis on August 
19. Please keep the family in your 
prayers. May God give her eternal 
rest. 
 
Miriam Rita Muniz murió el 11 
de agosto. Su funeral fue 
celebrado en San Francisco el 19 
de agosto. Favor de mantener la 
familia en sus oraciones. Que Dios 
le de a Miriam descanso eterno. 
                                                                 

                                                    

For those who 
subscribe to Netflix, 
you may be interested 
in this program on 
Pope Francis: 
Watch Stories of a 
Generation - with 
Pope Francis | Netflix 
Official Site  

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/MnbWCBBG3WTM8ENuzLIAu?domain=netflix.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/MnbWCBBG3WTM8ENuzLIAu?domain=netflix.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/MnbWCBBG3WTM8ENuzLIAu?domain=netflix.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/MnbWCBBG3WTM8ENuzLIAu?domain=netflix.com


Pastor,  Fr. Michael Bertram, OFM Capuchin  •  Parochial Vicar, Fr. Francisco Javier Rodriguez, OFM Capuchin  

Administrative Assistant, Stephanie Sprewer     •  Director of Religious Education, Karen Hill and  Aurora Reyes  

• OCIA Program, Mable Johnson      • Bible Study Group, Carl Carby / Nadia Negrón 

Hispanic Ministry Coordinator, Fr. Michael Bertram, OFM Capuchin • Youth Ministry  
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August 27, 2023 
Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary time 

Vigésimo Primer Domingo del Tiempo Ordinario 

A Capuchin Ministry where we 
see ourselves as more than a 

church: We are a family! 

 
 

More recipients of Scholarship Money from the 2022 Golf Outing 
Más Recipientes de Becas del Evento de Golf 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

        Elizabeth Staniszewski                     Leslie Mendoza                            NiMya Maruska 
 
Congratulations to all of our young people who received scholarship money from the Golf Outing. 
Chief criterion? Service, volunteer service to the community. And we can be proud of the service that 
these young people have done. God bless you in your education and in your futures! 
 

Felicidades a todos nuestros jóvenes adultos que recibieron becas del Evento de Golf. ¿El requisito? El 
servicio, servicio voluntario a la comunidad. Y podemos estar orgullosos del servicio que estos jóvenes 
han ofrecido. ¡Dios los bendiga en su educación y en sus futuros!  
 

Please try to support this year’s Golf Outing on September 20th.    
______________________________________________________________________ 

                   
                  
 
 
 
 
 

                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

What can you do for the Golf Outing? 
 

The QR code [to the left] can be used to register for golf. 
   Another QR code will go out on September 17th to bid on Silent  
   Auction items. 
 

This Friday, September 1st, is the deadline for Baskets of Cheer. 
 

   Thank you to all who have worked to contribute a prize basket for  
   the Outing. 
 

Water and pop are offered to golfers on the course. If you would like to 
   donate either, it is greatly appreciated. 


